Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

March 10, 2022

MS. AUREA F. MANUEL
- Proprietor

A.F Manuel Construction
58 Quezon St. Brgy 02

San Mateo, Isabela

Madam:

This attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given
to A.F Manuel Construction that work may proceed on Project: Maintenance &
Improvement of Canal-Access Road of Completed Small Water Impounding
Project (SWIP), Santos, Quezon, Isabela effective within seven (7) days after the
receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule

Please acknowledge receipt of this Notice by signing the space below and return

a copy to this Office.

Very truly yours,

Z o

HON. RODOLFO T. ALBANO I
Provincial Governor

Conforme:

MS. EQ I‘ MANUEL

Date:  &.tlv 20l




